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So, if the logical extension of the prescribed approach increases the likelihood that
preparers will need to supplement the required disclosures with qualitative
disclosures, why not just start there and allow banks to disclose what they believe
ta be the most meaningful information for helping users reasonably understand its
risk management position and related risk management practices.

This will enable financial institutions to utilize the volumes of existing risk measurement data they are
already preparing and for which they are already paying.

This is particularly important for the community banking space that has been unfairly burdened with too
many “regressive tax" measures. This FASB Exposure Draft will unnecessarily add to the pile.

Chicopee Savings Bank thanks the Financial Accounting Standards Board for taking the time to read our
comments and would welcome the opportunity to discuss our views in more detail.

Sincerely,

Senior Vice President and Chief Financial Officer
Chicopee Savings Bank





